
04 MARCH 2013 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Please consider our submission regarding the proposed Building & Construction Waste Recycling Facility 
at Moorebank. 

 

Name and Address: Mr Soane Halafihi and Ms Amiria Sinisa 

   65 Christiansen Boulevard 

   Georges Fair, Moorebank 

   NSW 2170 

Project Application #: 05_0157 

Statement:  We object

Reasons:   

 to the above-mentioned proposal. 

• Quicker damage and wear to local infrastructure caused by constant heavy-duty truck 
usage. 

• Negative impact on local housing values. 

• Noise factor -  even if it is limited to the day it will affect those of us who work at home 
or have young infants at home trying to sleep. 

• Airborne dust and particles – requiring more regular maintenance on our homes than 
normal, and potentially repair of expensive equipment such as airconditioning units. 
This could also cause more longer term problems for residents and children vulnerable 
to respiratory health issues e.g asthmatics. 

• Odours from chemicals used. 

• Georges Fair is a family-friendly neighbourhood with fantastic outdoor parklands. 
Having an ugly back-drop like a recycling plant, even one which may be obscured behind 
a large wall, will be an eyesore and will cause many who invested their life-savings into 
creating a better lifestyle for themselves, questioning their decisions and potentially 
causing added stress and trauma. 


